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MEDIA RELEASE – September 30, 2014 
 

Inclusion of Vakrangee Limited in Group ‘A’ stocks 
of Bombay Stock Exchange (BSE) 

 
We are pleased to share with you that Bombay Stock Exchange (BSE) has included Vakrangee Limited in 
Group ‘A’ stocks which shall be effective from October 7, 2014. BSE has taken this decision in respect of 
the review of the list of stocks done biannually. 
 
During the review, BSE has considered qualitative factors such as Corporate Governance, Compliance 
track record, Responsible / Sustainable Investment etc which have emerged as important criteria in 
evaluation of stocks for investment decisions. 

With our continuous efforts we have been able to develop a robust delivery model and technical & 
financial capabilities which further emphasize on our strong performance. 
 
(Source: http://www.bseindia.com/markets/marketinfo/DispMediaRels.aspx?page=6493d0d2-2399-4d9b-a493-
048f852bc48d) 

 
The Company has also been part of indices like BSE 200, NSE CNX IT and MSCI Global Small Cap index.  
 

 
For further information, please contact:  
Abhishek Sharma                                                                                                        Aditya Jani  
Vakrangee Limited                                                                                                     Vakrangee Limited  
+91 22 67765147                                                                                                       +91 22 67765147  
Email: abhisheks@vakrangee.in                                                                              adityaj@vakrangee.in 
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